

Aldryngton School PTA

Supporting your child's education

Registered Charity: no 1026094

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we only have a few days of the summer term left. I just want to remind those families that the PTA has a pre-loved uniform donation bin (located in front of the school office) and before the gate.

Items we always need:

- · Red Book bags
- · Logo Jumpers and Cardigans

Please do consider donation to the PTA. We can then pass onto Aldryngton families either for those families that are struggling or we selling for a small amount. Any uniform we can't sell we pass across to Cowshed or First Days Children's charities as sometimes we can't always hold the amount donated. Please do bag up your donations and place in the wheelie bin.

We would like to remind everyone to label everything, yes even coats and shoes. We have a great offer with <u>Stikins name labels</u> quoting fundraising number 303 and a small commission % is donated to the PTA.

Hope you all have a lovely summer.

PTA Pre-loved Uniform Teams